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I am a concerned resident less than a half mile from the proposed yellow wood solar project. I am curious to what
the regulations are from proximity to protected areas are? This project sits adjacent to a wetland nature preserve and
I feel like this will have profoundly negative effects to the fragile ecosystem.

I look forward to your response.

Best Regards,
Josh Burlile
430 Mud Rd.
Midland, Ohio 45148
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